

Department of Energy Washington, D.C. 20585

AUG 00 1083

Ms. Ruth Moriarty 25 Harvard Street Holyoke, Ma. 01040

Dear Ms. Moriarty:

Your letter of concern is timely, appropriate and probably has more scientific merit than you give yourself credit for. The U.S. Department of Energy (DOE) is funding and is involved in an extensive research program to identify and mitigate potential effects/risks of high voltage 60 Hz (cycle) radiation; the kind of restricted radiation that is associated with transmission of electric power. Your concern, as the letter implies, is primarily with microwaves; a frequency range much higher and beyond the scope of our (DOE) concerns.

I have thus taken the liberty of forwarding your letter to the appropriate Federal Agency responsible for research in the specific area of your concern. They will be more than happy to serve you, I'm sure. For your information, I have enclosed a copy of my letter of request to the Food and Drug Administration (FDA). Meanwhile, it has been my pleasure to honor your request.

the Bulank

Alec O. Bulawka

Photovoltaic Energy Technology

Division

Conservation and Renewable Energy

Enclosure: as stated

This is just ONE of many, many letters from scientists who work in this field, who feel I DO KNOW WHAT I'AM TALKING ABOUT. SCIENTIFICLY.